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Payne, Nancy

From: Weidner, Sandy

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 9:11 AM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Cc: Payne, Nancy

Subject: Street Light Reinstatement
Dear JJ,

Please submit my communication to the Common Council for referral to the Public Works & Services
Committee on behalf of Mr. Al Hermann requesting that the street light removed from 1926 Prospect
St. be reinstalled.

Please include Mr. Hermann in the invite. His address is 1926 Prospect St. 53404.
Thank you in advance.
Sandy Weidner

Alderman, 6th District
City of Racine



